A Note From Ms. Shim

June 2023

Dear Second Grade Family,



Hello! My name is Ms. Shim and I will be your teacher for Second Grade! Second Grade is a wonderful time and I am so excited to share it with you.



Please bring in a healthy and nutritious snack every day! Some recommendations are yogurt, cheese, fruit, or vegetables. We will have a short amount of time so one snack is enough per day.

I hope you have been making fabulous memories this summer. I cannot wait to hear all about them! For the rest of the summer, you can best prepare for second grade by reading every day! Brush up on your math facts too!

Our Second Grade Supply List will be available on our website.

Enjoy the rest of your summer! I cannot wait to meet each and every one of you! See you in September!

Sincerely,



